
Subject: Formal Complaint Regarding 

Dangerous Driving Behaviors Near 

Community Parks 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number] 

[Recipient Name]  

[Title/Position]  

[Department/Organization]  

[Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to formally express my concern regarding the dangerous driving behaviors that have 

been observed near the community parks in our area. Recently, I have noticed an alarming 

increase in instances of speeding, reckless driving, and other unsafe vehicular actions occurring 

during peak park usage hours. 

These behaviors not only endanger the safety of pedestrians, particularly children and families 

visiting the parks, but they also create an intimidating atmosphere for community members who 

wish to enjoy these public spaces. Many residents, including myself, are worried about potential 

accidents and injuries if these reckless driving patterns are not addressed promptly. 

Therefore, I urge you to investigate this matter and consider implementing traffic calming 

measures such as speed bumps, increased signage, or enhanced law enforcement presence in 

these areas. Our community deserves a safe environment, and I hope you will take this matter 

seriously. 

Thank you for your attention to this urgent issue. I look forward to your prompt response and 

actions taken to improve the safety of our community parks. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


